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It 18 with deep regret that we report the sudden death of newly appointed
Technical Assistant S.R. Hogan as a result of a traffic accident. Our
sympathies are extended to his family.

SURVEY ON THE PLAINS TURKEY OR BUSTARD

The Director of Fisheries and Fauna has received a letter from the
Secretary of the Fisheries and Wildlife Department, Vistoria, expressing gratituds
for the large number of reports received from Western Australia.

Many reports are still coming in and when the final batch is forwarded to
Viectoria it is expected that a very high percentage return will have been
ashievedo

Congratulationg to all those concernedo



